
Class 3 Newsletter 

           Spring Term – 21st January 2022 

This Week 

The children completed their intensive swimming sessions 
with gusto last week. I was so proud of the progress they 
all made but, more importantly, the resilience and attitude 
they demonstrated every day. This week, we have returned 
to a normal timetable, picking up our afternoon subjects 
and starting our new Science unit on Teeth and Digestion. 
The children had fun on Wednesday trying to place the 
parts of the digestive system on a human model wearing a 
bin liner! They identified key vocabulary and the functions 
of some of the organs. We have also started a new class 
novel, Charlotte’s Web, and are busy completing shared 
reading tasks. Our Maths work on time went really well; try 
asking your child to tell the time at home! We have now 
started work on fractions. In our RE, we are studying the 
parables and thinking about Jesus as a teacher. 

Reward! 

Next Friday, the 28th January, Class 3 are having 
a Pyjama Day/Teddy Bears Picnic as a reward for 
winning the Best Class Attendance for last half 
term. Children can come to school dressed in 
pyjamas and bring a favourite teddy – please 

wear sensible shoes as we will be playing outside 
at break and lunchtime. 

Reminders - Parent Governor ballot papers have 
been sent home – the deadline for returning 

these is 12 noon on Monday 24th January 

Parents’ Evenings – These will be held on 
Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th March – 
more details to follow 

 

Celebration 

Well done to Charlie, Sofia and Mia 

for their excellent work last week, 

winning the certificates in Celebration 

Worship. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value – Eva-Mae for showing 

compassion for others 

Class Superstar – Micah for trying really hard in 

his Maths 

Writer of the Week –  Percysledge for a 

fantastic diary entry 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

COMPASSION 

 

 

Keep in touch! 

 

Class 3 Open Door is now on a Tuesday from 3:20pm 
until 3:40pm – Please feel free to visit our classroom 

and ask any questions you may have. 
Alternatively, if you are unable to speak to me in 

person, please feel free to e-mail me at 
r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or ring school on 

01772 729880 and make an appointment. 

  

Next Week 

Next week, the children will continue their work on 
Fractions in their Maths and we shall be looking at 
how to calculate different fractions of amounts using 
our knowledge of division and multiplication. The 
children will delve deeper into Charlotte’s Web – we 
have sent children home with a personal choice 
reading book from our class library too, as we are 
promoting reading, inspiring children to develop a 
love of books which will help with their overall 
learning in all subjects in school. 
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